
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Please note teaching (both online and offline) will remain suspended on Friday, 
12 November 2021 except for the classes III, V, VIII, X. 

 
The circular regarding the schedule for Friday, 12 November 2021 for the   
classes III, V, VIII and X has already been shared on Monday, 8 November 2021. 
 
 
 
 Regards 
LV Sehgal 
Principal 
 


